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Dear Community Health Leaders, 

 

Thank you for your interest and support in maintaining a connected and trained health 

workforce in Nevada. Since 2016, HRSA funded community health workforce training in 

Nevada set us on the path to better quality and more efficient services. We invest about 

one thousand dollars in each CHW trained. As that funding comes to a close, we are 

accepting donations and small grants to maintain current research materials, overcome 

training barriers, hire exceptional instructors, provide mentorship, and keep this training 

free to incoming CHWs. 

The CHW industry is maturing in Nevada as new staff funding sources become available 

through grants and Medicaid. We proudly support these changes and work with all the 

CHW and Peer training programs to raise up community leaders to fill these roles at 

your organization. 

You invest in your employee recruitment, staff skills, and statewide competence when 

you donate to our training fund. 

Donations over $10,000 receive special acknowledgment on our website and social 

media to attract quality candidates who will see your investment in your staff. Also, visit 

NvCHWA.org for class signups, and please reach out to schedule additional times for 

large student cohorts or to arrange a class for a specific service focus.  

 

Your Organization: ________________________ Website: ________________ 

 

Contact Name: ___________________________ Number: ________________ 

 

Donation Amount: ________________________ 

Please make checks out to the Healthy Communities Coalition, memo “CHW Training 

Fund” and include a copy of this letter. PO Box 517, Dayton, Nevada 89403 


